Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  993-7993 Cell    

October 7th 2004

Renaissance School

Saint Johns, Arizona 85936 

RE: Release for my son John Joseph Burien (JJ) – kindergartener 

Renaissance Staff:

JJ has had two days of kindergarten so far and you brought to my attention that he may need assistance when going to the bathroom and that you needed a release to assist him in doing so if needed.

Through this letter I hereby authorize any staff member to assist my son in the bathroom if he requires help. He has done fine for himself for over a year and a half, but he does get messy on occasion so if he needs help in this area, please do so.

JJ is very excited to attend your school. As I have disclosed to you, he had some problems when he was six months old in his mother’s care, which hampered his young devlopment, and currently we live 14.5 miles out of town where he has had no contact with town kids, only his 4-year-old sister every weekend.

He is a smart boy, but is very much lacking in his speech development. In your school environment his speech should develop at a very quick rate. He is a very considerate and sensitive child. He shares well and strives to learn. Being very independent, his focus is weak on group activities at this time but should improve greatly as he becomes acclimated with this new environment he is now being exposed to.

I look forward to being very pleased in my decision to enroll my son in your charter school due to the implied good environment you offer to each individual and unique child.

Truly Yours,
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Walter J. Burien, Jr.

CC: Mr. Chavez – Director Renaissance Schools

       DeeAn Gillespie

